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NOTICE 
 
 

To our Valued Clients and Members of the Kayamo Community: 
 
 
In relation to reports circulating online regarding the revocation of Kayamo’s license to 
operate as a lending company by the Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”), 
we are pleased to inform you that we have coordinated with the SEC and had 
submitted proof of our compliance with SEC rules and regulations. 
 
As a result, the SEC has authorized Kayamo to continue operating as a lending 
company with its online lending platform supercharging small Filipino businesses.  
 
We thank you for your continued support to Kayamo! 
 
 


